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This is our Reading 
Newsletter sugges-
tion box. In this box 
you can put your 
ideas of what you 
want to see in your 
reading newsletter. 
If you would like to 
tell us about your 
most enjoyable book 
please write us a 
note and post it in 
the box in the li-
brary. We can speak 
to you about your 
favourite book. 
Please write your 
name and class on 
the note so we can 
come and talk to 
you.  

 

Introducing Our  
Reading Ambassadors! 

 

 

Welcome! 

A Note for Parents 

Dear All,  

Welcome to our new Reading 
Newsletter!  

We have started the school 
reading newsletter to show you 
some of the things in our school 
library related to reading. We 
want to encourage everyone to 
enjoy books and find a book that 
they immerse themselves in.  

We are hoping to release a letter 
every half term. 

From everyone in Journalism Club 

Where can you find new books? 
 

 School Library - there are lots of different books from many authors in the library. 
 Leominster Library - have a look at your local library and see what you can find. 
 Charity Shops – have a look to see what other children have donated. 
 Classrooms - there are lots of books you can become emerged in. 
 Book shops - you could enter a world of reading in local book shops. 

HOW CAN YOU 
HELP? 

 

Mr Norgrove 
Recommends... 

The  Hobbit, 
which is all 
about a small 
person that 
saves the world. 
He likes the 
book because he 
is very tall and 
he likes the way 
that small people  
handle big 
things. 

Maple Y1 

Maple Y2 

Cherry 

Chestnut 

Willow 

Rowan 



An interview with Mrs Blewett… 

We talked to Mrs Blewett about how she put the library together and where 
she got her ideas from.  She said she wanted to make reading more interest-
ing and wanted to help people know where to start. It needed to be a really 
comfortable place for people to read and look pretty. The aim was to inspire 
and intrigue children to read. Mrs Blewett made an effort to be environmen-
tally friendly by using wooden weaved baskets. 

Amelia, when asked, 
thought: 

 “The school library has 
books that are easy to 

find and I like delving into 
the non-fiction section.” 

Some of Rowan Class, when 
questioned, thought: 

“This is an enchanting space 
where we can read in a cosy 

environment.” 


